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Wyatt, Rosie

From: Tina Andreatta <tina.marieotr@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 16, 2025 1:05 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Reduce Park Avenue Fire Danger  - Approve Option A or Option B for the Park Avenue 

alignment

 
Dear Mayor Joe Clarke and City Council-members, 
 
I am a former business owner in Capitola  — in fact about 30 years. I lived in the heart of Capitola Village on Cherry 
Avenue, and Del Monte Avenue, Capitola. Now I live across the street from the Coastal Rail Trail. 
 
I am wriƟng about the issue of fire safety.  The large eucalyptus trees on both sides of the Park Avenue and Coastal Rail 
Trail pose a dangerous fire hazard- similar to Pacific Palisades and Alta Dena. 
 
The RTC and County has offered Capitola a choice of OpƟon A and OpƟon B which saves Capitola from spending needed 
money on Park Avenue. No cost to Capitola.   
 
OpƟon A and OpƟon B protects MORE Monarch BuƩerflies habitat. 
 
Leave a legacy for your children, grandchildren and future generaƟons. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tina AndreaƩa  
Santa Cruz County Resident  
 


